Dominion
Energy’

We invite you to attend our Open House
to learn more about this project and to
have your questions answered!

Dominion Energy will host an Open
House to inform the community of the
Unity Substation Project. There will be

no formal presentation.
However, team members
will be available to answer your
questions. Please stop by at your
convenience. This project is part of the
South Hill Electric Transmission Lines
and Substations Project.

Please mark your calendars:
Kenbridge Town Hall
511 E 5th Ave., Kenbridge, VA 23944
Wednesday, Sept. 20, 2023
5:00 - 7:00 p.m.

CONTACT US
Visit our website at
Dominion Energy.com/southhill to
learn more about the project.
Or contact us by sending an email
to powerline@dominionenergy.com or
calling 888-291-0190.




